
 

                            MARCH 2022 
 
The recital will be here before we know it!  Our students have been working so hard and we 
are so proud of their progress! 
 
PLEASE NOTE: As of March 1, we will have masks optional at the studio.   We are 
following all guidelines.   Should numbers change and school in the area or CDC 
recommendations change, we will follow.  Please continue to wear your mask if that is 
what is most comfortable for you and your family. 
 
Payment Schedule for the rest of the season- March payment is now due, April payment 
due on April 1. So you can plan ahead, the payment for May and June is due on May1.  
When calculating these payments include all dance classes in May and any dance classes 
June 1- June 7, one check or one credit card payment can be made for May and June. 
Unlimited students pay May 1 for one month; June is covered by your full payment 
made in September. 
 
Recital Ads: We are now accepting ads for our 2022 Keepsake Program! Options include 
personal ads, shout outs and business ads Photos of your student may be included in the ad 
and sent as a .pdf or .jpg file to thatsdancinprogram@gmail.com	
   
Please pick up a form or download one from our website. Ads will be due by March 31! 
Don’t miss out. The family selling the most ads gets their picture on the back cover!  
 
SENIORS: Please return your Senior Survey to Ms. Amanda at thatsdancinprogram@gmail.com	
   
by March 31.  
 
Costumes:	
  Please	
  make	
  sure	
  that	
  costumes	
  are	
  put	
  in	
  a	
  safe	
  place	
  when	
  they	
  get	
  
home.	
  They	
  are	
  not	
  to	
  be	
  worn.	
  We	
  will	
  not	
  be	
  able	
  to	
  replace	
  lost	
  costume	
  pieces	
  
before	
  the	
  show.	
  	
  
	
  
TIGHTS:	
  Tights	
  may	
  be	
  ordered	
  for	
  all	
  classes.	
  Order	
  forms	
  are	
  available	
  in	
  the	
  studio	
  
and	
  on-­‐line.	
  The	
  deadline	
  is	
  April	
  30.	
  	
  You	
  do	
  not	
  have	
  to	
  purchase	
  tights	
  through	
  the	
  
studio	
  but	
  please	
  be	
  sure	
  that	
  you	
  purchase	
  the	
  brand	
  and	
  color	
  specified	
  if	
  you	
  order	
  
them	
  elsewhere.	
  
	
  
T-shirts: Purchase recital-themed Raise the Barre, t-shirts for $18.  
 
Recital Parent Meeting- 4/23-4/30- first fifteen minutes of each class. Teachers will 
discuss costume details, and important recital information. BRING YOUR COSTUME!  
 
TROPHY SIGN UP! - IF YOU ARE RECEIVING A- 5 YEAR, 10 YEAR, 15 YEAR, 
OR SENIORS AWARD PLEASE SIGN UP – you can sign up by emailing the studio 
Sign up on the list in EITHER STUDIO OR OUTSIDE THE OFFICE BY 4/30.  
 
 



We need mom volunteers for backstage: 
Please sign up on the list outside the office, or email the studio with what recital you 
would like to volunteer for, please include your dancers class/classes #. Email 
thatsdancinschoolfordance@ gmail.com.  Backstage moms report to the recital you are 
volunteering for 1hour and 15 minutes prior to start of recital.  Report to the volunteer 
table to pick up detailed instructions. Backstage moms will receive a coupon code for 
one free ticket for the recital.  Thank you in advance for volunteering to keep our 
students safe and happy during the recital weekend 
 
Facebook: Like us! – www.facebook.com/thatsdancinschoolfordance. Become a 
facebook fan!  
Also, add our hashtag to your photos! ! #thatsdancinpa  
 
Website: Check the website often for IMPORTANT DATES AND FORMS.  

	
  

*Open House and Registration March 13- 2-4 pm & March 14 7 – 9 PM. 
*Spring Break – April 11 – April 16 
*Recital Parent Meeting 4/23-4/30- first fifteen minutes of each class. Teachers will 
discuss costume details, and important recital information. BRING YOUR COSTUME!  
 
*Picture Days at the studio – During class periods Monday 5/2-, Saturday 
5/7 
Come to class with costumes hair and make-up done. We will be practicing 
our dance in costume for 1⁄2 the class and taking pictures for 1⁄2 of the 
class.  
 
*On-line Ticket Sale Day – May 22 (beginning at 9:00AM), Tickets  $16.75 each  
*Memorial Day Weekend – May 27-30  
*Dress Rehearsal – June 8 & 9 – report times included with this newsletter 
*Recitals – June 10 & 11 – Recital breakdown posted on the website 
 
 
*NEW TIME FOR SOLO SHOWCASE – THURSDAY, 6/9 7:45- 8:45 (updated time)  
– FREE TO ATTEND – AT PARKLAND H.S. AUDITORIUM.  
Soloists in 12the grade – (senior solos) perform in the recital. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, please contact us with any questions, 
Fran and the That’s Dancin’! Staff 


